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December 2016 
Traffic changes – Sunday 11 and 18 December 2016 

 From 7am to 7pm on two consecutive Sundays in 
December 2016, traffic changes will be required on 
Kingsford Smith Drive and Harbour Road to allow for 
the installation of underground services and pipes 
between Riverview Terrace and Seymour Road.  

Sunday works are scheduled to take place on the 
following dates: 

 Sunday 11 December 2016 

 Sunday 18 December 2016 

Work will involve digging trenches across Kingsford 
Smith Drive to install underground services and 
stormwater pipes and to prepare for the installation of a 
gas pipe in early 2017.  

During this work, traffic control will be in place on 
Kingsford Smith Drive, with one lane open to traffic in 
each direction. Access to all side streets and properties 
will be maintained under the direction of traffic control.  

See map below for work areas. 

In the event of wet weather or unforeseen 
circumstances, this activity will occur on Sunday 15 
January 2017 or the next available Sunday.  

What to expect  

 Use of equipment such as road-saws, 
excavators, trucks and small cranes. 

 Truck movements to remove material from and 
deliver material to site. 

 Noise associated with use of construction 
equipment. 

 Vehicles and equipment with flashing lights and 
white noise (non-tonal) reversing beepers for 
the safety of onsite workers. 

 Traffic control and signage to direct pedestrians, 
cyclists and motorists around the work areas. 

Minimising night work 
This work has been planned for Sunday 11 and 18 
December in order to minimise the impact and 
duration of ongoing night works on the local 
community.   

Some works will still need to be completed at night 
from 8pm-5am from Sunday to Thursday to 
maximise safety for motorists and road workers and 
to minimise traffic disruptions. 

More information 
For more information, please contact the team on 1800 084 383 or email info@ksdupgrade.com.au 

Register for SMS alerts 
Register your details at www.ksdupgrade.com.au to receive SMS alerts for changed traffic conditions. To 
receive an SMS alert prior to high impact work near your property, please contact us on 1800 084 383. 
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